
 

VILLAGE OF BLOOMINGTON 
Special Budget Meeting  

November 12, 2020 

                                                                                     

 

The meeting was called to order by Village Trustee Robert McLimans at 10:00 A.M. 

by zoom. 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

 

Roll call was taken, Present; Robert McLimans, Tim Senn, Bob Fox, Ron 

Kirschbaum, and Dennis Moris. Absent; Richard Undelhofen, and Scott Daentl. 

 

McLimans explained the purpose of the meeting was to finish working on and 

preapprove the 2021 Budget. Asked if the meeting was posted, the clerk said “yes”. 

 

The board discussed the Employee health insurance and decided to go with the 

Quartz one gold G402. 

 

The board proceeded to pre-approve the budget, with passage to take place at the 

Dec. 1, 2020 meeting. Motion was made by Senn and seconded by Moris to pre-

approve of the 2021 budget. All were in favor. Motion carried. 

 

McLimans explained that Iverson was ready to fix the patch on Honey Ln. The board 

discussed the potholes on Honey Lane and that they would have Iverson put an over 

lay of asphalt until the road could be done correctly. 

 

The clerk asked the board if she could pay the election poll workers an extra $50.00 

of hazard pay for working the election on Nov. 3. Motion was made by Fox and 

seconded by Morris to pay the poll workers the Hazard pay of an extra $50.00 for the 

day. All were in favor. Motion carried. 

 

Motion was made by McLimans and seconded by Kirschbaum to hold the December 

board meeting Tuesday, December 1. All were in favor. Motion carried. 

 

Motion was made by Moris and seconded by Senn to adjourn the special budget 

meeting. 

 

Clerk/Treasurer 
Mary Culligan 


